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My concern is watering my farm animals, feeding the cattle the hay off irrigated pasture and
grazing pasture. Eating chicken eggs and garden produce. All this comes directly from the private
well. A filter at the kitchen sink works for humans, but not for the farm animals. A filter system at
the well site is my only option that is extremely expensive. Would you buy my property if the water
was contaminated? Property taxes should decrease since the value has been effected through no
fault mine. Last year I had water tested by the university of Indiana, the results indicated PFAS. I
am still waiting for the local government results.


